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To whom it may concern

| am writing in support of the planning application made by my neighbour at number 98 Highgate West
Hill.

| have known Zenon and Marta for a number of years and we enjoy a good relationship as neighbours. |
have been given detailed information about the project before and after planning and throughout
construction. The builders have also carried out some essential damp proofing works to our shared
boundary wall on our behalf.

The project has run for quite a long time and has unfortunately been delayed by Coronavirus. | now
understand there is some uncertainty relating to the roof. In my opinion the works that have been carried
out appear to be of good quality both in terms of build and materials and | have no objection to the roof
they have built, which integrates well into the neighbourhood. | would also add that, from our perspective,
there does not appear to be any difference in height than the previous roof. There are also no unusual
projections, chimneys, satellite dishes or anything else that | find offensive. | understand that the
application proposes to add a splayed eaves to which | have no objection.

For the good of the local community | hope that planning can take a reasonable decision so that building
works can be completed as soon as possible, without any unnecessary cost or delay. | look forward to

welcoming our neighbours back into their house as soon as possible.

Regards



